Rev. David A. Holley St. Denis Rectory Manchaug Road East Douglas, Mass.

Dear Father Holley:

By this lotter I name you essistant at St. Mary of the Illis Failsh. Hoyiston, and ask you to report to the pastor, Father Lynch, for duty on Monday, September 13, 1965. As of this same date, you are relieved of your present assignment at St. Denis Parish in East Douglas.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this letter in writing to the Right Reverend Chancellor. Official announcement of your appointment will be made in the Catholic Free Press this Friday.

Wishing you good health and happiness in this new field of priestly ministry, I remain

Devotedly yours in Christ,

Bishop of Worcester

September 7, 1965